Sharing Families-Rwanda

The background on our parish support for Station School Rwanda was described in
an insert with the October 8, 2023 bulletin. Here is a link to that pictured filled report-
https://stelizabethtrinity.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Station-School-Rwanda.pdf

The students are taking their national exams this week. The teachers are encouraged by the progress
the students have made since returning to school after the COVID shutdown paused classes. Since at home
learning was not possible, the students worked very hard to catch up with the expected education require-
ments to progress to the next level of learning.

The students want to be sure their extended families in Chicago are proud of them and know the gifts
provided are appreciated.

Busy students taking national exams.

Update on the well project:

The pipe is in place, and we have water flowing to the Station School! The students and teachers are
so excited and grateful for this precious gift. We are still in need of $8,000 to complete the project.

Helping one child will not change the world however, for that one child the world will be forever
changed. Thank you to all the Sharing Families for the difference you are making.
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The cost to become a sponsor is $25.00 per student, however any size donation is appreciated. You
can give at any time by making a check payable to St. Elizabeth of the Trinity Parish. Please be sure to mark
on the memo portion of the check Station School. You can also donate online via Faith Direct. Follow our
progress on this remarkable journey at www.stelizabethtrinity.org and see the hope and smiles in the eyes of
the children. We have given the gift of a brighter future and we have received the gift of an extended family.

- Bobbie DuMelle



